Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
American Consulting Engineers
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, October 29, 2013, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; Open House

PLACE: Plainview Baptist Church, 1101 West Nine Mile Road, Pensacola, FL 32534
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: State Road (S.R.) 10 (U.S. 90A, Nine Mile Road) Major Re-evaluation PD&E Study; Financial Project Identification Number: 218605-4-22-01. The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public kick-off meeting regarding the widening of S.R. 10 (U.S. 90A, Nine Mile Road) from S.R. 10A (U.S. 90, Mobile Highway) to S.R. 297 (Pine Forest Road), a length of approximately 5.8 miles. The original PD&E study was completed and approved in 1992. This re-evaluation effort will focus on the alternative recommended in the original document and determine if changes in socio-economic, natural and physical environmental conditions or design standards have occurred since the original study was approved. This meeting is being held to provide study information and receive public input regarding proposed improvements. Study materials, including maps and project graphics will be on display. FDOT representatives will be on hand to answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: April Williams, P.E., Project Manager, toll free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1625 or via email at april.williams@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: April Williams, P.E., Project Manager, toll free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1625 or via email at april.williams@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: April Williams, P.E., Project Manager, toll free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1625 or via email at april.williams@dot.state.fl.us.
